
Ohio  Valley  OAUG  –  Getting
Groovy in Louisville
I have been selected to speak at the OVOAUG on February 16,
2018.  I have been there before, and it is a very nice group
of people to engage with.  If you are in the area, or would
like to hear more about how Groovy in PBCS can change the
landscape  of  performance,  user  interaction,  improvement  of
data  input,  and  reduced  user  frustration,  please  go  to
http://ohio.communities.oaug.org/ and register.  I would love
to see as many of you there as possible.

Here is the agenda.  It is going to be a functional overview,
but we will touch on how to start writing Groovy, and if you
show up, I will be more than happy to talk before and/or after
the session.
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